
 

 

 

 

 

SPECIAL CLASS ASSEMBLY BY EYP 2A- A REPORT 

The talented students of EYP 2-A presented a delightful and meaningful class assembly titled “The Rainbow 
Fish” on Wednesday, 10th September 2025. Designed to be both engaging and educational, the assembly used 
interactive storytelling to highlight the values of teamwork, kindness, and sharing. 

The event began with a prayer, seeking the blessings of the Almighty. Through their performance, the 
students conveyed a powerful message: sharing brings happiness not just to others, but to oneself as well. 
The assembly also shed light on the importance of conserving marine life and introduced the young audience 
to Sustainable Development Goal 14 – Life Below Water. 

At the heart of the story was the Rainbow Fish, a striking character adorned with shimmering scales of 
myriad hues. Believing herself to be superior, she initially refuses to share her beauty with others. However, 
an unexpected turn of events leads her to realize the value of generosity. When the Rainbow Fish finds herself 
in trouble, it is the very fish she once ignored who come to her aid—teaching her, and the audience, a 
heartfelt lesson about kindness and community. 

The skit concluded with a vibrant dance performance to the song “Rainbow Fish,” perfectly capturing the spirit 
of the story. This was followed by a lively and thought-provoking question-and-answer session that 
encouraged audience participation. 

The assembly ended on a patriotic note, with all the children joining together to sing the National Anthem with 
pride and enthusiasm. 

 



 

 

 



 

 


